
 
 

MINISTRY OF TOURISM 

SRILANKA TOURISM DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (SLTDA) 

Bid Notice Extension 
 

REGISTRATION OF SUPPLIERS FOR GOODS SERVICES AND WORKS FOR YEAR 2021 

 
This has reference to the paper advertisement published on 05th Oct 2020 on above subject. 
 

This is to inform you all that due to Covid 19 pandemic situation, Sri Lanka Tourism Development Authority 

has decided to extend the deadline of submission of application up to 2:00pm on 13th Nov 2020. 

 

Accordingly, please submit your applications to the Security Office at SLTDA.  

 

Thank you for your interest with Sri Lanka Tourism.  

 
 

Chairman 

Departmental Procurement Committee 

Sri Lanka Tourism Development Authority 

No. 80, Galle Road, 

Colombo 03 


